

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

Attendees: Karen, Bence, Olivier, Joanna, Ben, Sufyan

February 18, 2025

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - TF-A
 - [\[TFC-692\] LTS-v2.8.25: mail and readthedocs update were not done - Jira](#)
 - In Upstream Review
 - There's still an issue with it and is being worked on
 - [\[TFC-688\] LTS Maintainers would like to run dependabot for all LTS branches - Jira](#)
 - In Upstream Review
 - Chris Kay still looking at it
 - [\[TFC-660\] Evaluate Feasibility of Publishing Binaries to Private Storage for Model Containers - Jira](#)
 - In Progress
 - Still being worked on
 - [\[TFC-655\] Create infra support for upcoming v2.12 LTS - Jira](#)
 - In Upstream Review
 - Patch has been updated
 - Waiting for Yann to let us know if the ticket can be closed
 - [\[TFC-402\] Adding the MISRA \(Mandated, Recommend, Advisory\) report run on the tf-a-eclair-delta job - Jira](#)
 - This is next on Arthur's list to address
 - TF-M
 - No representation from TF-M was on the call
 - Ben
 - Have had a certificate issue on Lava

- Ben has been aware of this issue and has been working on it for a while
- Sufyan
 - UAT for the TF teams started yesterday and is scheduled for 2 weeks
 - New ticket was created [\[TFC-726\] Migration of the DNS records for the trustedfirmware.org domain for Gerrit and Jenkins - Jira](#)
 - Priority is Critical as Arm needs this to be done before they Go Live
 - The Arm transition team is on stand-by during UAT
 - Will use our weekly Wednesday call to update on progress
 - Gerrit work started last week
 - Not sure of the current status as a number of people are out this week for the half term holiday in the UK
 - Sufyan is going on vacation starting February 26-March 7 inclusive